
Inclusive Language Recommendations 

Dear Team, 

As part of our commitment to fostering an inclusive workplace, we would like to highlight the 

importance of using inclusive language in our communications. Below are some 

recommendations to help us promote a respectful and diverse environment: 

Recommendations: 

• Use gender-neutral terms: Instead of "chairman," consider using "chairperson" or "chair." 

• Avoid stereotypes: Focus on individual abilities and experiences rather than assumptions 

based on gender, race, or background. 

• Be mindful of pronouns: Use 'they/them' as a singular pronoun when the gender of the 

person is unknown or if preferred. 

• Embrace diverse backgrounds: Use culturally sensitive language that acknowledges the 

experiences of all team members. 

• Encourage feedback: Create an open atmosphere for team members to express their 

suggestions or preferences regarding language use. 

By adopting these inclusive language practices, we can enhance communication and ensure 

everyone feels valued and respected. Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


